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Email:  

 

Re: AIE Request Acknowledgement [IE_AIE_012] 

Dear , 

 

I refer to your request dated 17th December 2018 which was received by this office on the 18th December, which you 
have made under the EC (Access to Information on the Environment) Regulations 2007 to 2014.   

Request –    

• The number of requests for access to a record relating to Special Areas of Conservation, Special Protection 
Areas, or Natura 2000 sites that Iarnród Eireann has received from 1997 – 2007, in accordance with 
regulation 7 of the Freedom of Information Act 1997 
 

 
• The number of access to information requests lodged relating to Special Areas of Conservation, Special 

Protection Areas, or Natura 2000 sites that Iarnród Eireann has received from 2007 – 2015 in accordance 
with regulation 6 of the Access to Information on the Environment Regulations 2007. 

Response –  

 

• Iarnród Éireann has received no requests relating to Special Areas of Conservation, Special Protection 
Areas, or Natura 2000 sites between the years 2007-2018.  

 

In the event that you are not happy with this decision you can make an appeal in relation to this matter, you can do 
so by writing to the FOI Unit, Corporate Communications, Iarnród Éireann Irish Rail, Connolly Station, Amiens St, 
Dublin 1 or by e-mail to foi@irishrail.ie.   

Should you wish to discuss the above, please contact me by telephone at 01-7034293. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Ms. Sue Stanley 

Freedom of Information / Data Protection Officer,  

Corporate Communications 

Iarnród Éireann Irish Rail, 




